
1Announcement

Reply

I prefer to read newsletter / yearbook *(delete if applicable ) on internet

and do not require a hard copy.

Name (Surname First) :

Membership number :

Contact telephone :

E-mail address :

Dear Members,

Newsletter and Yearbook now Available on Internet

Our newsletter and yearbook are now available on internet at

www.cih.org.hk. If you choose reading the publications on the

website instead of taking a hard copy, please send the following

reply to the Branch's office by fax at 2356 7332 or e-mail at

apb@cih.org.hk.

Thank you.

Publications Committee
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